
CITY OF MORGANTON 

NORTH CAROLINA 
 
 

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

FROM: Mario Sclarandis P.E., City Engineer  

SUBJECT: Request for Qualifications for N Green St. Streetscape Project 

DATE: 10/13/2023 

 
Please review the following answers to RFQ questions received by 10/12/2023: 
 

1. Is the City handling all of the electrical work? Once an Engineering Firm has been selected 
for the project, we can work together to refine how different phases of the electrical work 
will be completed. 
  

2. Will we need to provide any electrical design other than coordinating with your electrical 
department? No.  

 
3. Would the Client accept emailed submissions in lieu of printed copies? No, but an email 

submission would be accepted as long as the printed copies are mailed or delivered to the 
City, with a postmark date of October 26, 2023. Any email submissions shall be submitted 
to City Engineer, Mario Sclarandis P.E. at msclarandis@morgantonnc.gov firms will be 
responsible to confirm that City Engineer has received the submittal.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mario Sclarandis P.E., City Engineer 
msclarandis@morgantonnc.gov  
828-438-5263 
City of Morganton 
PO Box 3448, Morganton, NC 28680 


